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2021 is a new year of renewed optimism. Yet, COVID precautions must still be taken. We realise 
we cannot be complacent. For this reason, for a period of 4 weeks from 2pm 5 February to 2pm 
5 March, Jane is implementing a Stay Safe approach to establish a COVID safe community at 
the College as students return to Jane in 2021.  

As such the following College rules and guidelines for all students is temporarily implemented 
until further notice: 

• Students must gain permission from the Dean of Students (dos@jane.edu.au) for travel 
of 1 night or more away from the College.  

• Students returning to the College after staying away for more than a night must register 
their return and attend health screening at the office upon entry to the College. 

• The College gates will remain closed until further notice. Access is through issued fobs or 
via calling the Jane office or duty phone. 

• Direct family members may visit the College but must register their visit with the available 
College QR code or at the Jane Office. 

• Non-Jane guests are not allowed at the College without prior permission. Where 
permission is gained ALL guests must register their visit via the available QR code or at 
the Jane Office. 

• No guests in student rooms. Socialising in common areas only. 
• Hand hygiene is to be maintained at all times. Hand sanitiser is available in the dining hall 

and around the College. 
• During the Stay Safe period the buffet will not be available at mealtimes. 
• Maintain social distancing (1.5m) around the College as far as practically possible.   
• Face masks must be worn on the Jane bus at all times. 
• The Student Club will be conducting approved activities, events and sport during the 

mini-lock down as per state guidelines. 
• Tutorials may be conducted face to face, online or as a hybrid of both. 
• All standard COVID practices apply. 
• The College continues to follow State and Federal Government COVID guidelines.  

• Remain in your room if you are sick and contact the Office or Duty 
Phone on 0412 905 034. Illness procedures are to be followed all year 
until further notice. 

• Please be aware current conditions may change within an hour’s 
notice. 
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